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1 This man served Anne Boleyn as a
chaplain and Elizabeth I as Archbishop of
Canterbury.

2 This man served as Archbishop of
Canterbury from 1503 to 1532.

3 This Archbishop of York was a cardinal
and served as Henry VIII's Lord Chancellor.

4 Stephen Gardiner was Mary I's Lord
Chancellor and bishop of this diocese.

5 John Fisher, martyr, cardinal and
theologian, was bishop of this diocese.

6 This Bishop of Rochester and Worcester
served Henry VII as Lord Chancellor.

7 This Marian Protestant martyr was
Bishop of London.

8 Hugh Latimer, one of the Oxford Martyrs,
was Bishop of this diocese.

9 This man was Bishop of Hereford and
London and played a prominent role in the
religious persecutions of Mary I's reign.

10 This Bishop of Hereford served as
almoner to Queen Anne Boleyn and

preached a controversial sermon on
Passion Sunday 1536.

11 This Bishop of Durham's career spanned
the reigns of Henry VIII, Edward VI and
Mary I, and he died in custody in
Elizabeth I's reign.

12 This man served as Archbishop of
Canterbury from 1583 to 1604.

13 This Bishop of Exeter was a Reformer and
Bible translator.

14 This Bishop of Coventry and Lichfied
officiated at the marriage of Henry VIII
and Anne Boleyn on 25th January 1533.

15 This Archbishop of Canterbury helped
Henry VIII get his marriage to Catherine
of Aragon annulled.

16 This Archbishop of York served Mary I
as Lord Chancellor and proclaimed
Elizabeth I as queen on Mary's death.

17 This Bishop of Hereford served as Henry
VIII's almoner and defended the king's
supremacy with his treatise "De vera
differentia regiae potestatis et ecclesiae".
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